




I look forward to hearing back from you on the issues set out in this letter so that we that we 
can make progress on the question of Legislative Consent. I am copying this letter to the 
First Minister of Wales, the Secretary of State for Wales and the Chancellor of the Duchy of 
Lancaster and Minister for the Cabinet Office. I am also copying it to the Minister of State for 
Health, to the Scottish Government's Cabinet Secretary for Health and Sport, the 
Permanent Secretary at the Department of Health in Northern Ireland and the Head of Civil 
Service in Northern Ireland. 

Yours sincerely, 

Vaughan Gething AC/AM 

Ysgrifennydd y Cabinet dros lechyd a Gwasanaethau Cymdeithasol 
Cabinet Secretary for Health and Social Services 




